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Boil Water Advisory - Cancellation 
A Boil Water Advisory was issued by Chandler Utilities on Thursday, Dec. 18. Bacteriological 
samples have been collected from representative sites of the affected area and tested. The test 
results were satisfactory and it is no longer necessary to boil the water. 

Thank you for your patience. If you have any questions, please contact the Chandler 
Utilities Maintenance Facility at 812-925-6213. 

Rob Coghill 
Director of Public Services 
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